
 

REPORT ON CYBER CRIME AWARENESS PROGRAMME 

  

  

A Cyber Crime Awareness Programme was conducted on 14th February 2025 at the E.T. Lab 

to educate students and faculty members about the risks and consequences of cybercrime. 

The session was led by Mr. Aswin, Cyber Police officer, and delivered an insightful and 

engaging presentation, covering various critical topics such as types of cybercrime, online 

safety measures, and the importance of reporting cyber incidents. His session provided valuable 

information on how to stay safe in the digital world and prevent cyber threats. 

The event witnessed a participation from Principal Dr. Lakshmi ma’am, faculty members, and 

students. The interactive nature of the presentation encouraged participants to ask questions 

and share their concerns regarding online security. 



The programme concluded with a feedback session by Bhagya (First year B. Ed Student) who 

expressed gratitude to Mr. Aswin for his efforts in spreading awareness about cybercrime. The 

participants appreciated the session and found it highly informative. 

The Cyber Crime Awareness Programme was a great success and BNVCTE aims to continue 

organizing similar events in the future to promote cyber safety and awareness among students 

and faculty members. 

                                    

Mr. Aswin (Cyber Police) 


